
Dear Sir: 
  
      In reference to the proposed N1 31-103, I think that if Canadians want to invest in exempt 
market security that they should have the right to do so. In a free country like Canada private 
financial informed should be as it reads “ PRIVATE FINANCIAL INFORMATION “ an should not 
be divulged to any sales person. 
  
  
  
  
                                                                                                              Yours truly; Richard Young 


